
Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

11/10/24 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

 Please ensure that your child is at school every day. Each day 

that your child is absent, is a step in their learning journey 

that is missed. Please note that our school policy is that your 

child needs to stay off school for 48 hours after the last bout 

of sickness/diarrhoea.  

 Reading books need to be signed at least 3 times per week. 
 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Wed 16th Oct – Non-Uniform Day for Oak Team (Green) 

Wed 16th Oct – ‘Harvest Heptathlon’ activity day 

Wed 16th Oct – Open Evening for prospective New Starters 4-6pm 

Fri 18th Oct – Wear something red for ‘Give Racism the Red Card’ day 

Fri 18th Oct – Close for half term @ 3.15pm 

 

Class Open Door 

Friday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me using 

the contact details at the top of  

the page, anytime. I may not be at 

school on a Thursday afternoon; 

however my door is always open if you 

need to discuss anything. 

  

Certificate Winners 
Week 5:  

Christian Value – Ebony 

Curriculum Award – Henry  

Star Writer – Archie  
Week 6: 

Christian Value – George 

Curriculum Award – Sharlyne 

Star Writer – Georgia Jai 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Class News 

 

We’ve had a fabulous few weeks in Class 4. The children have 

been working hard in all areas of the curriculum. In English, 

they have been writing their own versions of Lucy’s journey 

through the wardrobe in ‘The Lion, The Witch and The 

Wardrobe’. In maths, they have been looking at the place value 

of numbers to 100,000 (Y4) and up to 1 million (Y5). They have 

also been rounding to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000, as well as 

looking at negative numbers. Ask your child about the rounding 

rule! In Geography, we have been learning how to read maps and 

how to use 4 and 6 figure grid references. Thank you to all of 

those who were able to join us at our Autumn Praise last week, 

the children loved performing “The Harvest Samba”. 

 

 Homework 

 

Please ensure that homework is completed each week and 

returned by Thursday, Thank you 😊 

 Children should be reading at least 5 x weekly and 

parents should sign the reading record. 

 TTRS as much as possible.  

 Spellings Practice every day. 

 
 

 

Christian Value: Justice 
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